
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Presently, the Office of the Registrar is in the premises of P.R. Thakur Govt. College at P. R. Thakur Sarani, Ganti, West Bengal-743287 

Email:   registrarhguniv@gmail.com 
 
 
Website: 
www.harichandguruchanduniversity.ac.in 

 

North 24 Pgs- 743245 
West Bengal 
 
 
Dr. Anandi Bagchi 
Registrar (Addl. Charge) 

Harichand Guruchand University 

Memo No: 13/HGU/2025/REG/Commencement of 4th Sem                                                  Date: 31.01.2025 

 

Notification 
 
This is to notify all concerned that classes of 4th semester of session 2023-25 for all four departments i.e., 

Bengali, Education, History and Journalism & Mass Communication will be commenced from 5th 

February, 2025 (Wednesday). All the students are hereby asked to attend the classes regularly for smooth 

progression of their courses.  

This has been issued with the kind approval of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor.  

 
 
 
 

     

 
Memo No: 13/HGU/2025/REG/Commencement of 4th Sem                                                  Date: 31.01.2025 

Copy forwarded for necessary information to: 
1) The Vice-Chancellor, H.G.U., for his kind information 
2) The Controller of Examinations, H.G.U.  
3) The Finance Officer, H.G.U. 
4) The Course Coordinators, Dept. of Bengali/Education/History/JMC, H.G.U., requested to inform 

all the Teachers and Students of their respective department 
5) University Website 
6) University Guard File 

  

Sd/- 
Registrar (Addl. Charge) 

Harichand Guruchand University 
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